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MEMORANDUM

FROM: Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick

Superintendent-Director

RE: Negotiations Subcommittee Meeting Rescheduled

DATE: March 27, 2014

N O T I C E

THE SCHEDULED NEGOTIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING OF THE BLACKSTONE

VALLEY VOCATIONAL REGIONAL DISTRICT SCHOOL COMMITTEE FOR MONDAY, MARCH

31, 2014 HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED.  THE NEWLY SCHEDULED DATE FOR THAT MEETING

WILL BE AS FOLLOWS:

THURSDAY, APRIL 3, 2014 AT 5:00 P.M.

THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE SUPERINTENDENT'S CONFERENCE ROOM LOCATED

AT THE SCHOOL.

                                                 
Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick
Superintendent-Director
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